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Dates to Remember Things To Know

Mardi GrasCatholic Schools Raffle

Jan. 15 No School-Teacher Inservice
 All Day OST
Jan. 21 First Reconciliation for 2nd Grade
 1:30pm
Jan. 27 Catholic Schools Week Kickoff
 5:00 Mass, 6:00 Meal, 7:00 Dance
Jan. 30 Soup Day – All are welcome!
Feb. 5 Preschool & Kindergarten 
 Registration  3:30-7:00
Feb. 10 Mardi Gras after 5pm Mass
Feb. 12 Conferences/Dismissal at 1:20
Feb. 13 Valentine’s Parties
Feb. 14 Ash Wednesday/Dismissal at 1:20

Preschool & Kindergarten Registration
This year we will be running registration a bit 
differently.  It will go as follows:
Existing 3 year olds will automatically be moved 
into 4 year old spots for next year.  They will 
not need to reregister.

3:30-5:30 – Open to parishioners to register 
their child.
5:30-7:00 – Non-parishioners may register their 
child.
*Placement in groups  will be on a first come 
basis. Registration packet & fee must be turned 
in that day to reserve your spot.

Catholic Schools Week
Catholic Schools Week kickoff Mass will be Saturday, January 27 at 5:00.  We encourage 
your family to join us to celebrate our amazing school!  We will have BBQs and hotdogs 
after Mass followed by a dance with our very own Fr. Brian as the DJ!  We hope you can 
join us for an evening of fun, family and faith!  More info will be coming home soon!

11-25

Your child’s raffle tickets will be sent home with them 
on Friday, January 12. We are asking that you please 
keep them in order so that it is easier for JoAnn and 
Deanne to check them in at the office.  If possible, 
wrap them in a rubber band to help them stay in order.  
Thank you so much for your help! A reminder that if 
you lose any of the tickets, they become your financial 
responsibility.  The amount will be added onto your 
child’s tuition statement. DO NOT THROW THEM 
AWAY!  

This year the Mardi Gras will be 
held on Saturday, Feb. 10 after 
5pm Mass. The KC’s have 
offered to have a burger feed 
to support the school.  We are 
looking for parents to help with 
the games AS WELL AS help in 
the kitchen with the KC’s.  If 
you are available to help that 
evening, please contact Mrs. 
Anderson.  A reminder that 
this is a LIFE (PTA) sponsored 
event and parent support is 
needed!  Thank you!
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